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AUGUST 2022 

Table Talk 

On the Course  

New Batteries for 
our Golf Carts 

 

Starting at the                              
beginning of August we 
will be getting new            
batteries for ALL of our 
golf carts. This will take 
some time to complete 
because batteries are 
hard to get right now. 
We will be putting in 
270 batteries in these 
carts. These carts are 
only 3 years old and 
have been run very 
hard.  

This is why it is very 
important that we 
have everyone                 
possible share a cart 
when you can.  

The wear and tear on 
these carts has been 
strenuous and we want 
to make sure we have 
running carts for our 
members and outside 
play.  

 

The maintenance crew has been very busy. 
With temperatures in the hundreds for most 
of July, the crew has been watering like crazy. 
Not to mention fixing broken irrigation 
power lines and of course sprinkler heads. 
While doing all of this they are short handed 
by a person or two. We would like to let you 
know that Roberto Esparza Jr. has been                   
doing a great job keeping the staff motivated 
and doing the best they can do to stay on top 
of keeping this golf course green.  

We are heading into August. August is                   
typically the hottest and driest month of the 
year. We will continue to day water to stay on 
top of the course conditions. Sorry for any                  
inconvenience this may have caused. We are 
still planning on putting in some work on the 
gold tee boxes. With this heat we could not 
get to those at this time. 

Make sure you check in at the pro shop desk 
before you tee off. We have some new people 
working in there and they do not know                     
everyone.  

Keep your eyes open for some new winter               
apparel coming in October. This year we will 
be bringing in Columbia outerwear. We are 
looking forward to carrying a brand that                  
everyone knows. 

 



 
2700 Oro Dam Blvd. West 
Oroville, CA 95965     

Table Mountain Golf Club 

Pro Shop Phone: 530-533-3922 
Fax: 530-533-0550 
Email: tmgc.proshop@gmail.com 

Check out our  website! 

tablemountaingolf.com 

DRIVING RANGE 

CARD 

$60.00 

This is a card that you can purchase in 

the Pro Shop that is a $90 value. 

 

AUGUST 

TMGC Ladies Club    August 4, 11, 18, & 25     8:30 am TT    Mixed 

Friends of the Golf Course   August 6    8 am SG                                      

Men’s Club Tournament   August 7    8 am SG                                        

Junior Golf Camp    Aug 8 through 11   10 Start                                                

Men’s Club Tournament   August 28    8 am SG                                   

  

SEPTEMBER 

TMGC Ladies Club    September 1, 8, 15, 22, & 29   8:30 am TT            

Yuba City SIRS    September 6    8 am Mod SG              

Bob Beever Memorial Tournament  September 10    8 am Mod SG         

Men’s Club Tournament   September 11    8 am SG                    

Ladies Club Invitational   September 15     9 am SG                                   

Ryder Cup      September 17 and 18   9 am TT                       

Aerification     September 19 & 20                                                                                                 

  

TT= Tee Time     Mod SG= Modified Shot Gun    SG= Shot Gun    BYO= Book your own TT

           


